From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST. CLERK

To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Technical Amendment to SPR 98.16W
Date: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 11:58:54 AM

From: deborah@neillaw.com [mailto:deborah@neillaw.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 11:24 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Technical Amendment to SPR 98.16W

Hello,

I am writing about the proposed technical amendment to SPR 98.16W regarding the repeal of RCW 9A.72.085. The
technical amendment notes GR 13 contains virtually identical language to RCW 9A.72.085 and can be substituted
for it.

GR 13 also contains a reference to RCW 9A.72.085 and it, too, will need to be amended to remove the statute when
the repeal is effective on July 1, 2021.

Thank you for your attention.

Deborah Jameson
Neil & Neil, P.S.
5302 Pacific Avenue
Tacoma, WA 98408
253-475-8600
253-473-5746 FAX

If your matter is urgent, please call my office. Also, this message is not encrypted and it may not be secure or
protected by attorney-client privilege.
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